
For Salisbury International Arts Festival 2024, the City Encounters weekend will start
with Patch’s Parade, where a giant puppet called Patch will parade down Milford
Street in Salisbury with a troupe of dancers and musicians all the way into the Market
Square, where they will be greeted by a community choir. We will bring our new
giant together with Christopher, the traditional Salisbury Giant. Patch and
Christopher will meet in the Market Square to celebrate happiness and friendship. 

We would love you to join us, Patch and Christopher, on this adventure. 

We are looking for volunteers to join our chaperoning team in order to support the
young people taking part in the parade. 
 
No experience required, training will be provided in advance, and you will be there to
support the professional chaperone team. You will be required to walk along with the
parade and therefore be happy to rehearse and work in all weather conditions.   
 
If you are interested and would like more information, then please attend our Patch’s
Parade Discovery Day at Salisbury Playhouse on Saturday 2nd March (doors open at
10:00am). Here you will be given the dates of all rehearsals, you do not need to be
available for all of the dates (15 evening rehearsal sessions (dates TBC), plus two days
of performance).    

The event takes place on Sunday 26th and Monday 27th May 2024. 

CHAPERONE


